Statement by the Chinese Delegation at the Fifth Committee of the 67
Session of the GA under Item 135: Human Resources Management

Nov. 26,2012

Mr. Chairman,

The Chinese delegation wishes to thank Mr. Yukio Takasu, USG for Management,
Ms. Joan Elise Dubinsky, Director of the Ethics Office, Mr. Collen Kelapile,
chairman of the ACABQ and Inspector Gerard Biraud of the JIU for their

introductions of this item, as well as Ms. Pollard for her previous briefings to the
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